
Friday 15th November 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to see the pupils dressed up for Children in 

Need today - there has been a real mix of Pudsey items,    

pyjamas and odd socks too.  Thank you for your support of 

such a worthwhile day and charity. 

From Monday 18th November 2024, I am delighted to let you 

know that we can offer places at Breakfast Club to Nursery 

pupils.  This is for working parents/carers only and costs 50p 

per day.  To book your child a place, please contact the school 

office on 01482 794122. 

Earlier this week, a group of Year 4 boys took part in a Futsal 

competition.  They won all of their group games, 

but unfortunately weren’t successful in the final.  

They all represented the school well and I am 

proud of them for their efforts. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.79% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2ZP 

97.78% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3DC 

99.26% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x12=24    24÷2=12 

12x2=24    24÷12=2 
Reading Corner 

This beautiful book by Britta Teckentrup cen-
tres around a swing set on a hill overlooking 
the sea.  With sparse, lyrical prose and her 
trademark collage paintings, she captures the 
rhythms of life in an almost swing-like motion, 
moving from youth to old age and back again; 
passing through seasons, relationships and 
family life in all their uniqueness.  

Themes of bravery, love and, most of all, 
hope are woven throughout this picture book. 
The author chooses to communicate the 
wishes throughout in a poetic and lyrical style 
using sparse but well-chosen vocabulary to 
add power to the unfolding story.  

For Year 5 and 6 readers 

Some really laugh out loud moments in an en-
tertaining caper peppered with quirky charac-
ters but carrying a serious message about the 
environment. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 93.23% 

RCM 93.65% 

RLS 86.3% 

1KR 92.59% 

1CS 97.53% 

2HC 91.11% 

2ZP 97.78% 

3DC 99.26% 

3KH 97.41% 

4JL 97.62% 

4SS 93.87% 

5GL 94.81% 

5TW 98.15% 

6AD 89.44% 

6BA 97.78% 

6ZM 93.33% 

Venn Academy Trust Parent Forum 

Venn’s parent forum meets each term to discuss topics 

important to parents and the trust to benefit your  chil-

dren. If you are interested in joining the forum please 

follow the link below or scanning the QR code: 

 Venn Academy Trust - Parent Carer    

Forum Registration Form  

The next meeting will be held on 

Teams on Wednesday 27th Novem-

ber 2024, 9:30am - 10:30am. 

Griffin Values 

Next week’s focus is: 

Communication 

Children in Need 

Thank you for your support 

of  Children in Need today.  So far, 

we have raised £267! 

Year 5 London trip 

Parent/Carer meeting 
 

The parent/carer meeting ahead of 

the Year 5 visits to London is     

taking place on Monday 18th    

November 2024 at 9am in the hall. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L7lAsoWIIkeBeMwpPSjKAlI3OqR_B_NNpKcjAfMJ6xBUQUxWT0NDNlFDOUcxVUo0OEJNVFZBVzRaQy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L7lAsoWIIkeBeMwpPSjKAlI3OqR_B_NNpKcjAfMJ6xBUQUxWT0NDNlFDOUcxVUo0OEJNVFZBVzRaQy4u&route=shorturl

